
 

 

      BY E-MAIL  
 
 
July 15, 2019 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
BoardSec@oeb.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Imperial Oil Limited 

OEB Staff Interrogatories  
OEB File No. EB-2019-0007 

 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 2, please find attached the OEB Staff 
Interrogatories for the above proceeding. This document has been sent to the applicant 
and all intervenors. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Zora Crnojacki 
Case Manager 


